
 
  

 

 

AUMSVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING  
  

Thursday, July 18, 2019 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM in the Aumsville community center, 555 Main Street, 
Aumsville, Oregon by Chair Dan Kluver. Commissioners also present were Carrie Murphy, Russ 
Snow, Walter Wick, and Tom Youmans. Staff present was City Administrator Ron Harding (CA 
Harding). There were 0 members from the public present.  
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: June 6, 2019 
 Commissioner Murphy moved to approve the minutes from the June 6, 2019 meeting.  
 Commissioner Youmans seconded the motion. Voting in favor were Commissioners Kluver, 
Wick, Murphy, Youmans, and Snow. The motion passed unanimously. 
  

 
At 6.08 pm commissioners adjoined to the tree board meeting 

 
Staff Report:  Staff Report was given by CA Harding. He provided a power point presentation that 
showed a number a trees that could be possible trees the city could adopt as new street trees. 
The presentation showed the trees as pictures, if the tree was prone to cause root damage, and 
the mature height of the trees. Parkway Norway maple, Raywood ash, columnar Norway maple, 
pyramidal European hornbeam, Autumn purple ash, and Patmore ash are acceptable for street 
trees. The tree board would like to limit the variety of streets trees so there is more consistency 
along Main Street. The tree board would allow substitutes to be made, depending on availability 
per approval from staff. 

 

The group also discussed residential trees. These trees are required in the front yards of new 
homes, but they are not considered street trees. The board decided not to limit the variety of 
those trees and allow residents to pick out their own trees. 
  
NEXT MEETING:  TBD – Community Center 555 Main Street, Aumsville, Oregon 97325.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: 6.45 pm without objection. 
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